
Haverhill School Committee

Policy Subcommittee


4 Summer Street ~ Suite 104    Haverhill Massachusetts 01830    (978) 374-3400
Visit us at www.Hillies.org

November 16, 2022


Mrs. Linda Koutoulas, City Clerk

Four Summer Street, Room 118

Haverhill, MA 01830


Dear Mrs. Koutoulas:


The Haverhill School Committee Policy Subcommittee will hold a remote 
meeting on Monday, November 21, 2022, at 4:00 pm.


The subcommittee meeting can be viewed by submitting a request through  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1mPpRzWJoJ5NeSR_SCsKQArENDvrcWq-
wcs8gu-q8r1c/edit


Agenda 
1. Call to Order by Ms. Sullivan, Chairperson.

2. School Calendar Discussion.

3. Updated MASC Model Policies for Student Dress and Student Discipline. .

4. Adjournment.


Sincerely,

Gail M. Sullivan, Chairperson

Gail M. Sullivan, Chairperson of the Policy Subcommittee

	 	 	 


An act relative to extending certain COVID-19 measures adopted during the state of 
emergency was signed by Governor Baker and allows for remote meetings and 
hearings by public bodies through April 1, 2022.
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